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PT 64 (Hospice) Annual Rate Increase  

As a result of the federally mandated annual rate adjustment, provider type 64 (Hospice) claims will see a rate 

increase.  This increase became effective October 1, 2013.  Those claims with dates of service on or after October 

1, 2013, that paid at the previous rate will be automatically reprocessed at the increased rate.  The adjudication of 

any reprocessed claims will appear on a future remittance advice. 


